
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October 18, 1995 

 

 

HAND DELIVERED 

 

Mr. Michael Gillette 

Director 

Center for Legislative Archives 

National Archives and Records Administration 

7th and Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W. 

Washington, D.C.  20408 

 

Dear Mike: 

 

I am writing in response to the letter we recently received from Chairman Thomas of the House 

Government Oversight Committee regarding the records of the House Select Committee on 

Assassinations.  (Copies of his letter and our response are enclosed.) 

 

We would now like to make arrangements with the National Archives to transfer all of the HSCA's 

JFK records to our office so that we may conduct our review.  We would like to make arrangements 

for the delivery of the records as soon as is convenient for the Archives.  Our facilities are in a 

condition that we can receive the records as soon as arrangements can be made for their shipment. 

 

It appears to us that the safest and most expedient method of shipment would be through the Archive's 

own moving department -- although we would appreciate hearing any other alternatives that you 

would suggest.  If you concur with this suggestion, we would very much like to start making the 

scheduling arrangements. 
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We are prepared to make arrangements for Chris Wilhelm and Matt Fulgham (or other representatives 

of the Archives) to use our facilities for checking or reviewing the records while they are in our 

custody. 

 

We look forward to hearing from you soon. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

David G. Marwell 

Executive Director 

 

cc: Diane L. Dimkoff 

Steven Tilley 

 

Enclosures 

 


